Letter dated 9 June ‘i994 from the First Deputy Minister for
Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Moldova
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DEAR MR JENNIKGS,

The Governsment of the Republic of Moldova theroughly
studied the Order of the Internationsal Jourt of Justice
of 13 September 1992 concerning the WHO's Tequest to the
Ipterpational Court of Justice to give an advisory opinion
or the legality of the threat or use 6f puclear Wweapons
in armed conflioct.

Thne Republic of Moldova, as 8 state whioh suffered
the consequences of Chernobyl nuclear catastrophe, is
deeply convipsed that in view of the health and environ-
neptal effecsta the uae of nuclear weapcns by e state in
War or other srmed conflict would be & breach of 1ts obli~
gations under interrnatioral law inoluding the WHO's Qon-

stitution.

Sinoseraly yours,
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